
The Searcher 

Sea Shell Searchers of Brazoria County 

February 2016 
 

President’s Message: I want to have a short meeting as discussed below. The 

information for Jamboree is on the web. DO NOT use the Center website. Go 

directly to the Museum or Sea Shell Searcher website. 
 

Next meeting: February 2, 2016 7:00 pm (or come anytime after 6 to start 

your craft) 
 

Program: a craft night, bring a craft to work on or demonstrate 

 

Food: bring your own supper  
 

Drinks provided by the club 
  
 
CALL TO ORDER: The January 5, 2016 meeting was called to order by president 
Patty Humbird.  
SECRETARY’S REPORT: The minutes were approved as mailed. 
TREASURER’S REPORT: Wayne Humbird reported a balance. 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

1.    Membership: Steven Coker is taking dues 
OLD BUSINESS: none 
NEW BUSINESS: none 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: There will be a field trip to San Luis Park on January 23. 
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned. 
 
NOTE:  We designated February as a non-meeting month, but I need to have a 
short meeting to discuss a donation to the Center’s Capital Project Initiative. 
 
For those who have not heard, Lucille Green passed away. Please keep Dave and 
his family in your thoughts and prayers. 
 
 


